

CALVERT COUNTY FOREST CONSERVANCY DISTRICT BOARD

Autumn Phillips-Lewis, Chair Cha

Charles Gustin, Vice-Chair

Dawn Balinski, Treasurer

Kenneth Johnston

Jill Lee

David Hardy

The Calvert County Forest Conservancy District Board met on Wednesday April 12, 2023 at the American Chestnut Land Trust office in Prince Frederick, MD. Dawn Balinski, Autumn Phillips-Lewis, Chuck Gustin, Jill Lee, Kenneth Johnston, Steve Stadelman and Brian Stupak attended. Guests included Amalia Pleake-Tamm, Ashlynn Vilcheck and her mother, Susan Vilcheck. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Autumn Phillips-Lewis, Chairperson.

Treasurer's Report

- Current balance \$2,987.00
- Expenditures

0	NRCC tuition	\$1,500.00
0	Seedlings	\$116.88
0	ADPC prizes	\$711.95
0	Envirothon shirts	\$900.00
0	Envirothon books	\$86.85

NRCC Candidate Interview

• The Board interviewed Ashlynn Vilcheck, a sophomore at Northern High School. Ashlynn is involved in Scouting, orchestra, FBLA, Envirothon and has a great interest in natural resources. The Board approved and forwarded her application to NRCC.

Old Business

• Website future – The Board reviewed the current website content and determined what content will be transferred to the new site. Autumn and Steve volunteered to manage the website, once it has been designed by the contract webmaster.

New Business

• Arbor Day Poster Contest – The Board judged the 2023 Arbor Day Poster Contest. Posters from 3rd graders from all 12 elementary schools were judged. The winning poster was from Amalya Kuznits (Windy Hill ES).

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. The next regular meeting will be May 10, 2023 at the Phillips House in Prince Frederick, MD. **The meeting will start at 6:00pm.**